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Celebrating Festive Performances 

As we approach the holiday season, we are thrilled to reflect on the wonderful 

celebrations and events that have brought joy to our school community. 

Nursery Performance Our youngest learners stole the show with their delightful 

performance this week. The nursery children charmed us all with their 

enthusiasm, confidence, and heart-warming smiles. From the cheerful songs to 

the festive storytelling, it was a joy to see their hard work come to life on stage. 

Well done to all our nursery pupils for their fantastic effort and energy! 

A huge thank you to the nursery team for their dedication in preparing the children 

and creating such a magical experience for everyone. Your hard work behind the 

scenes does not go unnoticed. 

Reception Nativity The Reception classes presented a beautiful nativity play that 

truly captured the spirit of the season. The children’s performances were filled 

with warmth and wonder, reminding us of the joy and hope this time of year 

brings. From the little sheep to the kings and angels, every child played their part 

brilliantly. 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to the Reception staff for their creativity, patience, 

and commitment in organising such a memorable production. Your efforts brought 

smiles to the faces of all who attended and left us feeling festive and inspired. 

 

Gratitude to All Finally, we want to express our gratitude to our pupils and staff 

for their hard work, and to our families for their ongoing support. I feel very 

fortunate to be a part of the Malmesbury Park community. 

Wishing all our staff and pupils a wonderful break and a Happy New Year. Thank 

you to everyone for all their hard work throughout this term. We look forward to 

welcoming you back in the new year refreshed and ready for more exciting 

learning adventures. 

 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 

Superstars of the Week 

 

Reminder of Dates 

Monday 6th January Inset Day, No school for children 

Tuesday 7th January, School starts for children 

 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


